
 
 
 
 

 

From the Principal.  

Dear Parents and Community, 

Term 1 has flown by. During this time, students have settled in 

to their new classes, made new friends, built positive 

relationships and learned a great deal. 

As I reflect on the first ten weeks of school, I am heartened to 

see IPS School Values of Respect, Independence, 

Confidence, Resilience and Persistence being applied and 

promoted in the classroom and in the playground. 

This term we have asked senior students to step up and 

assume positions of responsibility and leadership. The most 

recent being the leadership of the school assembly.  

Next Term there will be some significant changes to this 

newsletter and the students will have a space. 

100 Foundation students have settled into school and already 

are showing a developing maturity. 

A large number of parents completed the classroom helper 

program and we have a few volunteers to help hear our EAL 

(English as an Additional Language) students read at school. 

We still need volunteers to assist in the running of the canteen 

so if you can help next term please let Jenny or the office staff 

know. Banking on Tuesday morning’s need assistance too. 

Remember that drivers on our roads will not all be aware that it 

is school holidays and that there are children around at times 

when they would usually be in school so please remind your 

children to be extra careful when out and about.  

 

What to do in the holidays. 

 

Enter the “Upstander” competition to stop bullying. (Last week’s newsletter on the website) 

Enter the name the “banking” dog competition. (Last week’s newsletter on the website) 

Visit the activity program at Heide Gallery. 

Read books for the Premiers’ Reading Challenge. 
What’s on in the holidays in Melbourne. 
https://whatson.melbourne.vic.gov.au/Whatson/school_holidays/Pages/default.aspx  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

*Next term we are leasing a 3D printer and buying special software 

Pay the voluntary Digital Learning Contribution here 

Pay Now / Click here 

 

Have a fabulous break. 

Mark Kent (Principal)  

Friday 5th April Last Day Term 1 
Finish at 2:30 pm 

Tuesday 23rd 
April 

First Day Term 2 

Wednesday 
24th April 11am 

Minutes silence followed by 
the Ode 

Thursday 25th 
April 

ANZAC DAY 
(NO SCHOOL) 

Sunday 28th 
April 

Working Bee (Year 6 and 
friends) 

Sunday 28th 
April 

Orchestra Workshop 

Monday 29th 
April 

ANZAC assembly 
 

Monday 6th 
May  

Curriculum Day – no students 
attend school on this day. 

Wednesday 
8th May 

Mother’s Day stall 

Wednesday 
8th May 

Night of Music rehearsal 

Thursday 9th 
May 

PFA Mother’s Day Breakfast 
6am till 9am 

14th – 16th 
May 

NAPLAN 
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